From: Parry, Rachael

Sent: 24 April 2017 09:24

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 57-59 Monmouth Street / 4 Ching Court
Hi

Can this objection be uploaded please?
Many thanks

Rachael Parry
Conservation Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1443

From: uma baska [mailto:_

Sent: 20 April 2017 21:57

To: Parry, Rachael

Cc: Niranjan Nathan

Subject: 57-59 Monmouth Street / 4 Ching Court

Dear Ms Parry

ref. 2017/1261/L

It has just been brought to my husband and my attention in the last days of the application to convert the offices to residential

apartments for the above addresses.

T understand our response here may have missed a deadline, but we have just become aware, as we are currently away from our
home for a few weeks for renovation. We are really unhappy about this possibility and wanted to write to you to consider our

important objection despite the deadline being lapsed.

We live at 27 Mercer street, and our house looks onto Ching Court and we currently enjoy privacy of no other homes looking into
ours of evenings and weekends. We also enjoy the little noise in the evenings. We have a young family, and was a key reason for

us choosing our house some years ago.
We very much want that you do not grant permission
Please confirm you have received this objection. Please also let us know the outcome

Kind regards
Uma Baska and Niranjan Pathma-Nathan



